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Re: Art History Vol 24, 3

jkirk

I just checked the Blackwell's site for subscription information for this
journal, and note once again the outrageous price charged for a sub: $140
per year is the US$ rate for non-CAA members. Increasingly, resistance
against such pricing practices is building, everywhere. In the current
situation where the rich are getting much richer while the academic class
gets poorer, not only can individuals commonly not afford such prices, but
increasingly university libraries on tightening budgets also cannot.

Joanna Kirkpatrick
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